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In Christ-light this week we are learning about Jesus going 

to the temple with Mary and Joseph.  As we study this 

lesson we see how important the Scriptures are to Jesus, 

and how perfectly he obeyed the law for us.  Our second 

lesson this week is about John the Baptist beginning his 

ministry of getting people ready for the Savior. May we 

follow Jesus’ example and put the Lord’s Word first in 

our lives. 

We are learning a song called, “His Mercy Is More” – which is also the theme of our school year. 

Last Friday the children said verse 2 to me for memory work. This week we are learning the words 

for verse 3. If you would like to hear how the song goes, you can find it on YouTube or check out 

our school website www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/school and look under the “Parent Resources” tab. 

I put an ad free version of the song there so you can watch it with the words and hear how it 

sounds.  

In addition to the song, I use the school website to post this weekly note, the memory work 

calendar, and the words for memory work. If you lose your copy of these notes that go home, 

you can always download a pdf of them. 

Spelling Tests for Grades 1-2 will be on Friday, September 23. The new lists should be in their 

folders today. Please be sure to practice with your child every day so they know their words 

very well! 

 In Kindergarten Reading we are just finishing the “Oo” book and 

they will be coming home this week.  Go through the book with 

your child and ask questions about what they are learning.  We 

learned about a Superkid named Oswald who loves odd animals.  

Our newest Superkid is actually not a kid at all!  It is a Super dog 

named Golly.  Golly loves to sniff things – especially stinky garbage!   

In first grade we just started our first unit in our new book, 

Adventures of the Superkids.  This is a hardcover book paired with 

a soft cover workbook.  This coming week we will read our first 

story from the hardcover book called, “A Patch in a Pinch.”  

Superkid Sal has a major problem with his pants and needs a 

friend’s help!  After we have read the story together a few times in 
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class, the children will be bringing their book home to read it there, too.  Please make sure you 

send the book back to school.   

Second Grade Reading/Spelling – This week the second graders are going to spend a lot of time 

with question words along with decoding and encoding words with the wh and th sounds. Our 

next spelling test will be on Friday. We are also spending time reading a magazine called 

“Super!” which is part of our reading series. There are great articles in it about a wide variety of 

interesting things. This week we will read about making inventions and the inventor Leonardo 

DaVinci.  

School theme t-shirts are going home this week. Keep them in a safe place this year so they are 

ready to wear when we do group activities, like field trips. We did our best handing out the right 

sizes and quantities to each family. However, if you are missing a shirt that you ordered or got 

the wrong size, please let me know as soon as possible so we can fix the problem. We will wear 

them for the Peshtigo Historical Days Parade on September 24. 

 Book orders were finalized and should be arriving in about a week. When the order arrives I will 

send the books home with the children.  

Hot lunch on Friday will be tacos. Anyone who would like to have hot lunch should bring $2 and 

give it to me in the morning. 

 

Let’s have a great week! 

Mrs. Myslik 


